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We survived the holidays, but get ready for 2015's calendar. There will be numerous events 
the next few months.  Look for the announcements for the upcoming Women's Club 
events, Mommy and Me Group activities, the Easter Egg Hunt and progressive dinner. The 
social committee will need houses to host the dinner. Please contact Lisa at 
social@elehoa.com if you want to volunteer.   
 
The neighborhood is looking great due to the efforts of the grounds and tennis 
committees. To ensure the neighborhood continues to look its best, please remember to 
submit architectural requests before you begin your spring projects. I have seen several 
neighbors already working on their yards. If you see your neighbors outside in the yard, 
working on a project, or walking their dog, take a moment to say hello and get to know a 
new neighbor. Our community stands apart from other neighborhoods because we know 
each other and look out for one another. It takes each of us to continue making our 
neighborhood a great place to live. The ELE Board will continue to maintain the common 
grounds, organize great social activities, and make needed repairs to our amenities, but it is 
having wonderful people live here that makes this neighborhood feel like home.   
 
I'm excited to hear about neighbors requesting to start a community garden and/or 
butterfly garden. If you are interested in donating your time, please let us know. Without 
continued neighbor involvement, these projects may never be realized.   
 
2014 was a great year with National Night Out, other social events, and updating the pool 
and tennis courts.  ELE is going to have an even better 2015! 
 
Tracy Bush, President 

 

From the President 

 

Mommy and Me Group 

Family Movie at the Clubhouse 

March 1, 2-4pm 

The Mommy and Me Group will be hosting a family movie at the clubhouse.  If you 
have children and want to meet other families with children in the neighborhood, this 
will be a great way to spend a relaxing afternoon. Contact Tracy Bush with any 
questions at president@elehoa.com. 
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Please welcome our new neighbors to ELE!  

 Andy and Tiffany DesLoges who live at 7206 Saquaro Lake Ct.  They have Marlowe (3 mos.) 

 Mike and Paula Waters who live at 7103 Lake Louise Dr. Mike is the Director of Strategic Investments 

at Lockheed Martin Aeronautics and Paula is the owner of Vintage Vibe in Mansfield. 

 Gregory and Angela Wright who live at 3706 Big Bear Lake Dr.  

Are you new to the neighborhood? Send us your information so we can get to know you! Email Hailey 

Weems at communications@elehoa.com.  

New to the Neighborhood 

Women’s Club Happenings 

rt 

 

Join the Women’s Club on Thursday, February 19 for Line Dancing Lessons! We will meet at Connect 

Church (in the Albertson’s shopping center) at 7 p.m.  Join us for a super fun time!  

Communications Update 

 The 2015 directories are here - be on the lookout to receive your directories from your block 

representative within the next week or two! 

 If you have noticed various odors from the well site near our neighborhood, you can keep an odor 

log and/or file a complaint. The documentation will help the regulatory agency ensure compliance 

and support measures to keep our neighborhood air quality safe. To file a complaint and/or request 

an odor log, you may call 817-588-5893 or use the online form at 

www.tceq.state.tx.us/complaints/index.html.   

 If you have something to share with the neighborhood, submit your neighborhood news to Hailey 

Weems at communications@elehoa.com.   
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